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   Protect Moylisha Hill  . 
Protect Moylisha Hill an environmental group will host a public 
meeting in St Brigids Hall Clonegal on Tuesday March 14th at 
7.30pm. Guest Speakers will be attending. The meeting will deal 
with concerns around mining in the Moylisha area and possible 
mining exploration elsewhere in the community.   
                                                                                                                                           

Childminder Wanted: 
3 days per week. Kilbride area.  Own Transport required. 
Please call 0877699075 if interested.  
. 
Be Kind 2 Your Mind 
The Be Kind 2 Your Mind programme starts in Carlow on 
Thursday 2nd March. Running for 5 weeks in the Talbot Hotel, 
Carlow the Be Kind 2 Your Mind programme is for teens and their 
parents and focuses on managing anxiety, emotional regulation 
and building confidence. For more information or to book your 
place call or text Aisling on 087 791 0560 or 
email info@bekind2yourmind.ie. More information including dates 
for half-day workshops can be found at www.bekind2yourmind.ie 
 

To advertise your event or activity in this Newsletter 

Notice:  From Saturday March 4th, 2023, onwards. 

This Newsletter will move to being produced and 

distributed forthnightly 

Email maggie1980@live.ie  before 5pm on Thursday for inclusion in 

the following weekends Newsletter or phone 087 8380018  
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Veteran Players 2023 Book of Photographs            The 
Veteran Players plans to produce a book of contemporary 
photographs taken in and around the community during 2023. 
Anyone with an interest in photography get out cameras or 
phones and photograph community members as they go about 
their daily tasks. The only condition the photographs should 
not be posed. Contact any member of the committee for more 
details. 
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Kildavin / Clonegal GAA, Ben Mulhall Park 

Lotto Results Sunday February 19th    2023                                                                         
Numbers drawn were.      10-22–26-27                                                                                          

Jackpot: €10,000 –                                                                                                
No Winner 

6  Match 3 winners received   €25 

Joe Mernagh Snr, Kildavin   Matt & Art Kavanagh Clonegal                                     
Keith Gallagher Clonegal   Paul Murphy Ardattin    Richie & Fiona Nolan 

Noreen Lambert                               

Next Draw   Sunday March 5th     2023, at 9.30pm 

Dunnes Clonegal  

Entries €2.00 each or 3 for €5                                                                  
Entries available from Local Retail Outlets, Committee members and online at 
www.clonegalkildavin.ie  community website or KildavinClonegal GAA & Ben 

Mulhall Memorial Park Lotto –Membership – Fundraising – Clubforce 

 

Interesting Facts:!!!!    We have just begun the Lenten period, 

which in Christian Tradition is a time of preparation  for Easter. In 

the past Roman Catholics were required to fast and abstain from 

meat on designated days during the period. Ash Wednesday and 

Good Friday were always termed black fast days and are the only 

remaining Lenten fast days. Each Diocese designated their fast 

days and the fast had to be observed within the boundaries of the 

diocese. It was noted that many including members of the clergy 

travelled to neighbouring diocese to avoid the fast in their own.     

 

 


